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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Ethan Wittkorn, Regulatory Policy Advocate, Common Sense Initiative Office 
 
CC:  Carrie Kuruc, Director, Common Sense Initiative Office 
 
FROM: Marlene Anielski, Executive Director, Ohio Vision Professionals Board (VPB) 
 
DATE: June 13, 2019 
 
RE: Recommendation of CSI Review – Fees (4725-3-13, 4725-3-14, 4725-3-15, 4725-3-16, 

4725-3-17, 4725-3-18, 4725-3-19, 4725-3-20, 4725-3-21, 4725-3-22, 4725-3-23, 4725-
3-24) 

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I am in receipt of your memorandum dated June 12, 2019, commenting on the VPB’s Business 
Impact Analysis (Fees).  Based on your recommendations and conclusion, the VPB agrees with your 
assessment and will proceed in filing the proposed rules with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule 
Review (JCARR) today. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention in reviewing the VPB package. 

ACTION: Final DATE: 08/20/2019 10:20 AM
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